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CMC CAMPUS REOPENING PLAN

What time will worship services be?
We will have worship services available at 9:00 and 11:00 am on Sunday mornings. We will also live stream our 11:00 worship service on
Facebook, YouTube, and on our website at chestnutmountain.org/live.

Will there be children’s classes and childcare available?

Beginning on Sunday, August 2nd, CMC Kids will begin offering classes for Babies-bth Grade during our 11:00 worship service only. CMC Kids
areas in the South Lobby will open at 10:40 am on Sunday mornings to begin the check-in and screening process. There will be screening questions
asked and temperature checks upon entering our CMC Kids areas. Unfortunately, if a child/student answers “yes” to at least one of the screening
questions and/or has a temperature of at least 100.4° F, we will not be able to allow them to enter into our CMC Kids areas. Masks will be strongly
encouraged to be worn. Please go to chestnutmountain.org/covid19 for full details about CMC Kids reopening.

Will there be on-campus small groups availahle?
No. There will be no on-campus small groups for adults or students on Sunday mornings until further notice. Also, there will be no normal Wednesday
night activities until further notice, but we will continue to provide new Wednesday Online Resources weekly for adults at

chestnutmountain.org/established and students at chestnutmountain.org/students.

How will | need to enter the building?
We ask that you please enter our campus through our West Lobby doors or our South Lobby doors. We will have greeters positioned at each of our
entrances to open doors for everyone and provide hand sanitizer.

Should | wear a mask when | come?
Masks are not required and will not be provided, but please wear a mask if you desire.

How do I check-in?

Our check-in system will look differently compared to how it normally looks on our campus. We will have an iPad Check-In Team stationed in our
West Lobby and South Lobby check-in each person and family. This is being done not only for sanitation purposes but also to ensure that we have the
opportunity to personally greet each person that walks onto our campus.

What if | am a first time guest?
We would love for you to join us as our guest on Sunday mornings. If you are a first time guest, let one of our iPad Check-In Team members know
and they will take care of you. We would love for you to fill out one of our Connection Cards or Digital Connection Card at

chestnutmountain.org/connection.

How will the Main Auditorium be set up?

We have made adjustments to the seat arrangement of our Main Auditorium to follow proper social distancing guidelines. All rows of seats have
been spaced approximately 6 feet from the next row of seats. We also ask that at least 3 seats be kept open on a row between each family to allow
for proper distancing. We will have an Usher Team in our Main Auditorium to help with seating.

Will there be a time of giving during service?
At this time, we will not pass giving baskets during worship services. However, we will have drop boxes available at the Main Auditorium doors as
you enter/exit. You can also continue to give digitally. Go to chestnutmountain.org/give to learn about our digital giving options.

Do I need to RSVP that | am coming on a Sunday morning?
No. At this time, we are not requiring any type of reservation system to be in place. All are invited to join us on campus for in-person worship.



